
 

 

 

    

    

 

 

 

IIS/CIR/041/2024-2025 

10/09/2024 

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

In line with the SAFAL Assessment kindly find the below Updated guidelines. Parents are requested to 

follow the same. 

1. The Students of Grade IX will take SAFAL Assessment for English on 25th September 2024, 

shortly after completing their SA1 exam scheduled for the day. 

2. The students of Grade IX dispersal time on the SAFAL Assessment dates are as follows, 

 

Date Grade Bus Dispersal Time OT Pickup Time 

17th & 19th September 

2024 

IX 11.45am 11.45am 

25th September 2024 IX 2.45pm 2.45pm 

 

3. There will not be any Mock exams for Grades VI and IX as notified by CBSE. 

4. Students must be well dressed in proper school uniform and hairstyle and carry their school IDs to 

the School.  

5. Students need to carry lunch and water bottle (no junk food). 

6. No mobile or electronic gadgets are allowed. If found, will be confiscated. 

7. Students’ attendance is Mandatory for SAFAL Assessment for Grade VI & IX. 

8. The class teachers will provide all the necessary information to the students regarding the 

assessment and batches allotted. 

9. Other Guidelines will remain the same for Grade VI & IX as per the Circular issued earlier. 

 

 

We seek Parents Cooperation to make initiative of CBSE a great Success 

 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 


